
OFFICES ONLY TREATING EMERGENCIES
Dear Patients,
In an effort to help control the spread of the coronavirus, our office will limit appointments to essential and emergency procedures until further notice. 
If you have an upcoming hygiene or non-urgent appointment, we will be in contact with you soon to reschedule and we will notify you when we are fully prepared to resume business as usual for all of our patients.
If you are scheduled for an urgent procedure such as a filling or root canal, your appointment will remain unchanged, but we may also contact you to see if you would like to reschedule and have your treatment completed sooner. We also want to assure you that we have implemented enhanced infection control procedures for the safety of our patients and team members.
We care about each of you and hope that you and your family will remain in good health during this difficult time.
Our phone lines will remain open to all of our patients for questions and concerns. If you are experiencing pain or have any dental emergency, please don’t hesitate to call our office at 000.000.0000.
OFFICES THAT ARE CLOSED
Dear Patients,
Due to the risk posed by the coronavirus, we have decided to close our office until further notice.
Please watch our facebook page for updates and we will notify you when it is safe for us to reopen for business.
We care about each of you and hope that you and your family will remain in good health during this difficult time.
Our phone lines will remain open for your questions and concerns. If you are experiencing pain or have any dental emergency, please call our office at 000.000.0000.

